Rules for opening St James for Sunday services

It is with great joy that I can now announce the opening of St James for worship on Sunday 14th March, Mothering Sunday. Thank you for your patience and understanding over this very difficult time. In all our deliberations the PCC have sought to do everything possible to ensure the health and safety of all our members and parish community. The past year has been extremely difficult, especially for some of our older members who may find it difficult to return to church. We must do all we can to support and enable them to return. One aspect of this is to ensure that all feel safe at our services. For this reason we have prepared the following guidelines:

Prior to a church service:
Those wishing to attend on a given Sunday must contact David Potts, the week before to book a place: Tel: 01260 253164, email: dwplangley@btinternet.com. 

A seating plan will be drawn up each week, indicating where you will be seated. Our churchwardens and sides people will be on hand to direct you to your pew.

On attending Church:
i) Please ensure you are wearing a facemask (unless you have exemption) and sanitise your hands on entry. 
ii) Make your way directly to your allocated seat. 
iii) After the service, please leave church promptly and safely, adhering to social distancing guidelines.
iv) Please do not congregate outside the church entrance. 

Service format:
Until we are informed otherwise by the Church of England
i) No singing is permitted though music can be played
ii) Movement of people must be keep to a minimum. 
iii) No refreshments will be provided after the service
